

Meadville Lions Club

P.O. Box 331 Meadville, Pennsylvania 16335 2010-2011



Past President: Lion Jean Weber

Secretary: PDG Scott Ladner

Treasurer: Lion Mike Downing

October 11, 2013

Mr. Dick Eglinton
Salt Painting Inc.
17918 State Highway 198
Saegertown, PA 16433

Dear Dick,

The Meadville Lions Club would like to thank you for the beautiful job that Salt Painting did in sandblasting and repainting the large Christmas wreath. Each year the wreath is displayed at the Market House in Meadville and has a prominent place.

We have ordered new garland, new LED lights and will be reassembling the wreath so that it can be used again this year. A brand new wreath would have cost \$3500, so by repainting and refurbishing the existing wreath, we were able to save a huge amount of money. We enjoy being able to help to provide some beautiful lighting in downtown Meadville during the Christmas season.

Please be sure to notice how nice the wreath looks when you are in Meadville later on in November and December. Again, we express our appreciation for your generosity and expertise in helping to restore the wreath.

Most sincerely,

Judy Shumaker, President The Meadville Lions Club

JS/mjw